Docket No, 50-295

Commenwea 1th Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicego, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the speciel safety inspection conducted by NRC inspector

Ms. D. R, Calhoun of this office on September 25 through October 5, 1989,
of activities at the Zion Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1, authorized by
vicense No, DPR-3% and to the discussion of our findings with Mr, T, Rieck
at the conclusion of the inspection,

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies arees examined during
the i‘nspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
oxa:inat;on of procedures end representative records and interviews with
personnel,

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared t¢ be in violation
of NRC requirerents, as specified in the enclosed .otice. A written responte
is required.
In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a cog{ of
this letter and the enclosed inspectior report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room,
The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the 0ffice of Management and Budget &s
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511,
We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection,
Sincerely,
"Originel signed by ¥.D. Shafepn

W. D. Shafer, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch )
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Commonwealth Edison Company

Distribution

tc w/enclosures:
T. J. Maiman, Vice President,
PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
T. Joyce, Station Manager
bcp/Dce (R10S)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
J. W, McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
Mayor, City of Zion
Chandu Patel, Project
Manager, NRR
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